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Dear Parent 
 
Year 11 Mock Interview and Target Setting Day 
Friday 28 January 2022 
 
I am writing to remind you that the Year 11 Mock Interview and Target Setting Day will be held on 
Friday 28 January. The day is devoted to supporting Year 11 students in the build up to the GCSE 
examinations. Therefore, all students in years 7-10 will be required to learn from home. 
 
During the morning of Friday 28 January, the Year 11 students will experience ‘mock interviews’ for 
jobs with over 40 members of the local business community. Year 11 students will need to be in 
school at the usual time and will be required to attend in formal wear suitable for an interview. The 
afternoon will be dedicated to targeted revision and independent study and school will close at the 
normal time. 
 
School buses will run as usual although there will be a reduced choice lunchtime service. 
 
The event has received extremely positive feedback from students in previous years, supporting 
them to identify their strengths and raising academic aspirations. I am sure this year will have 
similarly positive outcomes. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

    

 

        
 

Mr V Groak 
Headteacher 

 


